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Hello! 

This email is in regards to our last Wednesday meeting, end of School, and end of 
year BBQ & Pool Party! 

We'll also be sending Nick off in style, as he's moving to the Niagara area over the summer. 
 
The Thompsons have very kindly agreed to host us again this year. 
 
Wednesday June 29th, 400pm-730pm (get there when you can, we know 4pm is early for 
some) 
We're starting earlier, to capture more of the warmth of the sun around the pool! 
 
Scouters will bring hot dogs, buns, and drinks. 
 
You bring snacks, deserts and other goodies. (be creative, like Jacob!!) 
 
Address:        2383 Westbrook Road 
(on the EAST side, North of Guyatt Road - watch the numbers, it is the Smithville postal 
address side of Westbrook) 
 
Bring a parent if available, and we'll socialize separately from the youth. :-) 
 
See you there!! 
Your Scouters  


